
Headlands Primary School: Monday 17th October 2022 
 
Virtual Book Fair 

 
 
School ethos and values 

 
This half term we are focussing on the value RESPECT.  
 
Over the next week we will be exploring the word ‘Equality’ in our time of class 
reflection and school assemblies.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
World Mental Health day 
Thank you to everyone who was able to join in 
celebrating World Mental Health Day. We even 
had yummy ‘green cake’ at lunchtime! 
 
We raised £108.60 and this will go towards 
wellbeing resources for our children. 
  
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Fruity Friday & Harvest Festival in the hall this week 

                  
 
 
PTA Christmas cards 

Don’t forget to return any Christmas card orders to the school office. 
Once PTA receive your form (order) you will receive an email and text message with 
your order code and link to the online ordering portal. 
 
 
 
 

New tastes and new textures: Try it Tuesday! 
Every Tuesday in October we will be encouraging the children to try eating 
something new. 
 
 
Debbie the cook will send a list of food items to classroom, so the children can 
discuss with their class what they have tried and tick it off the list. 
 

 
Halloween Treat for the first day back after half term… 

 



The return of the PTA School Disco! 
On Thursday 20th October the PTA are running 
a school disco: 
 
EYFS and KS1: 5.30-6.45 
KS2: 7.00-8.15 
 
Entry fee on the door: £2.50 
 
Entry to the school hall is via the KS1 
playground. All children will need to be 
picked up by an adult at the designated 
pick up time. NO children are allowed to 
leave the building without an adult. 
 
On sale: Sweets, crisps, drinks and hot dogs. 
Face painting: Face painting will be available 
for 50p for those children with non-allergies.  
 

 
PTA Bags2school: Friday 4th November  

Please start collecting items of clothing for our Bags2school collection over the 
next few weeks. Last year we were able to purchase fabulous library books for 
the children from the proceeds.  
 
 

Reception Places for September 2023 
School admission applications for Reception 2023 places is now open. Please use the following link 
to apply on line for your choice of Primary School https://www.york.gov.uk/SchoolAdmissions 
 
Dates for your diary 
18.10.2022: House Treat 
20.10.2022: Trophies and Awards 
20.10.2022: Break up for half term 
20.10.2022: School disco  
21.10.2022: School closed for staff training 
31.10.2022: School re-opens 
04.11.2022: PTA Bags2school drop off 8.30-9.00 
11.11.2022: School photographs 
 

 
Best wishes, 
Headlands Primary School 
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